This Is Your Last Chance



This is your last chance to help save the harbor view. Westinghouse Communities, Inc. is moving ahead with plans for a huge development at the Pillar Point Harbor. This oversized and poorly sited complex will wall off the view and sets the stage for unresponsible coastal development with:

- 3-story "Grand Hotel" with 84 suites & 11 apartments
- 340-seat restaurant & bar
- 25 store shopping mall
- 75 foot phony lighthouse

You can voice your concerns about the impacts this massive project will have on the view, not to mention traffic and safety, by attending a special evening meeting of the San Mateo County Board of Supervisors on the Coastside.

1989

Tuesday, November 28 6:30 p.m. Half Moon Bay Community/ Senior Citizens Center

(behind Shoreline Station on Hwy. 1; turn east onKelly Ave. off Hwy. 1, then left)

For more information call the Concerned Citizens of the Coastside: 728-5346

For carpool information call: 728-5445

